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Pollie McCloskey

From: Tavia Tan
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 10:02 AM
To: CityofShorelineCRT; Sarah Lynch; Benjamin Taylor; Clk; Heidi Costello; Hayley Barnett; 

Shay Davidson; Donna Pipkin; Gail Robertson; Georgette Staggers; Pollie McCloskey; 
Linda Pearl; Sabra Landon

Cc: Eric Bratton; Chandler Martin
Subject: 145th closure extended

HI all, 
 
I just wanted to make you aware that the full closure of 145th Street between I-5 and 1st Avenue NE has been 
extended to early 2025. We expected to reopen the road in November 2024, but due to the complexity of the work 
and other delays, we need to extend the closure. Underground utility conflicts and unforeseen existing conditions 
will take additional time to work through. 
 
We will be releasing the news to the public later this morning. 
 
If anyone has questions or concerns please direct them to our 24/7 hotline at 206-899-5127.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email me! 

Tavia Tan  
Community Engagement Coordinator 
City Manager’s OƯice│City of Shoreline 
206-801-2226 
Pronouns: she/her 
Shorelinewa.gov 
Engage.shorelinewa.gov 
Facebook.com/shorelinewa 

 


